
Year 2 
This week Year 2 have been busy creating 
things for their classrooms. When we return 
to school after Christmas our classrooms will 
be ready for our new topic- Land Ahoy! We 
have been creating pirate ships, seagulls, 
treasure chests, waves and palm trees for a 
desert island. We are all excited to learn 
about pirates and explorers. We hope you 
have a restful break and look forward to see-
ing you back at school on Monday 5th Janu-
ary 2015. 


